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Friday, 3 April 2020 

Inquiry arrangements in light of the current COVID-19 Epidemic 

The Independent Liquor & Gaming Authority has decided that most of the work of the 
Casino Inquiry will be deferred in the current context of the COVID-19 epidemic, until it is 
considered safe and practicable for all public aspects of the work to resume. 
 
This decision follows careful consideration of the current COVID-19 situation, 
Commonwealth and State Government advice and restrictions. 
 
The Inquiry and its public hearings will resume promptly as soon as circumstances allow. 
Any updates regarding this and future timings will be announced publicly once determined. 
 
Notification of this has been made to all entities authorised to appear at the Inquiry. 
 
For any media enquiries, please contact ilga.secretariat@liquorandgaming.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


